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Holiday Gymnastics Camps 
 

Our Easter camps are filling up fast! We are only 
able to offer three full days due to a filming event 
on the school site.  
 
These camps can be booked via your Love Admin 
account.  
 
Please contact 
membership@berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk if you 
have any questions or queries at all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BADGE WEEK - VAULT 
 
We are looking forward to badge week next week (Monday 
21st – Saturday 26th March 2022). A week before every half 
term we will be checking skills on one piece of apparatus. 
As before, once they have passed, we will send you 
notification via email and await your confirmation to 
purchase the badge. They will then be presented when they 
are next in class. 

 Newsletter  

  

OBSERVING THE GYMNASTS 
 
We appreciate that all parents would like to observe their children while taking part in the gymnastics 

activities. Due to the pandemic, we have had to make many changes in order to welcome the 
gymnasts back into their classes safely whilst always trying to reduce the risk of the transmission.  

Unfortunately, the space in our waiting area does not allow parents to enter and stay.   
 

We are looking to organise a club competition later this year and will give you further information as 
and when this becomes available.   
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